
 

 

20th of January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
The PE department has secured 50 tickets to see the Women’s (WBBL) and Men’s (BBL) 
Play-Off Finals, taking place at the O2 Arena on the 14th of May. The day will be packed 
full of top-quality basketball action from both the Women’s and Men’s elite teams in the UK! 
It will be one of the biggest events in British Basketball this year.  
 
If you wish for your child to have a place on this trip please complete the payment on your 
ScoPay account along with the EV2 form attached.  
 
Please note that the tickets are first come first served and payment will need to 
be made before the 17th of March.  
 
The timings for the day are shown below:  
 

Time Activity 
10:00 Leave Emmbrook Via Coach 
12:00  Arrive at O2 Arena 
12:30  Doors open 
13:15  Women’s (WBBL) Play-off Final  
16:15 Men’s (BBL) Play-off Final  
19:30 Leave O2 Arena Via Coach 
21:15 Arrive at Emmbrook  

 
As we will be entering the O2 arena there is a strict bag policy, whereby you’re only allowed 
to take an A4 size bag or smaller into the arena. One bag is allowed per person. You are 
also not allowed to take any food or drink into the arena however there are a number of 
restaurants and food stalls available inside the O2 as well as inside the Arena where your 
child may purchase food and drink for the day, I would recommend an amount of £15 or so 
to cover the cost of food and drink for the day.   
 
“This is a voluntary trip and we request a contribution of £42 for the day out. However, if 
there are insufficient voluntary contributions to make this trip viable, the trip will be 
cancelled and contributions refunded” 
 
Any questions or queries regarding this trip please email me at 
redwards@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
  
Best regards,  
 
Ryan Edwards  


